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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
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HEATHER M MCKINNON <colomom@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 7, 2018 at 7:51 AM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Cazier, 
 
My name is Heather Mckinnon and I live at 827 S 1st St., Canon City CO 81212. This house was to be our retirement
home. We have lived here less than 2 years. I keep telling my husband we are going to have to move. 
 
PLEASE, know that I am TOTALLY against this development outside of my community. There is NOTHING about Zephyr
Mines that I can support. I believe that these developers cannot be trusted. 
 
I hope that this letter sufficiently explains how upset that I am. PLEASE stand up for us before there’s no “us” to stand up
for any longer. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention, 
 
Heather Mckinnon


